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. L —
From: Avery Cash <acash@fulcrumcenstruction.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 9:41 AM
To: ‘gpepe@pepeplumbinginc.com!’
Cc: Cal Patterson; Michelle Gavin; Mike Arasin; Darrin Austin
Subject: Pride in Workmanship
Attachments: IMG_20140422_152730.jpg; IMG_20140421_074220.jpg; IMG_20140423_114624.jpg

Garrett
Good Morning first off,

I spoke to your men this morning onsite and | had to let you know that in 28years of building and most of those years
spent in commercial construction the work your company and more importantly your men have completed onsite is
some of the most professional work | have ever seen. The slab work | already was impressed with but your wall R/ {
stack outs ) work is to the highest quality to date for myself. Thanks to your men and your company for taking pride in
your work and providing our client with a quality product.

Pictures really does not do this install justice but | am enclosing a couple.

My hat is off to you for building such a strong, professional team.
Sincerely,

Avery D. Cash : Superintendent
(828)447-4388
acash@fulcrumconstruction.com

Fulcrum Construction LLC
1900 The Exchange Suite 195
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
(770)612-8005
(612)612-8115 Fax
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Phi. 4:13 I can do all things through Christ that strengtheneth me.




